
Barton  thankful  for
successful health day
To the community,

Thank you seems so small for the tremendous effort you all
contributed to the second annual “Latino Family Health Day,
Everyone is Invited” event, which took place at Bijou School
on May 26. Barton Health extends a huge thank you to everyone
who made this family health day an enormous success – we
simply couldn’t have done it without you.

We at Barton appreciate your time, talents and commitment to
helping keep every one in our community healthy, one person at
a time. Our family health day offered nearly 30 free medical
screenings  and  health  related  information  booths  to
approximately  475  locals  of  all  nationalities.

Your support and partnership in this vital health screening
day is extremely important to our community and we offer our
sincerest gratitude. Our appreciation goes to:

Optimist Club of South Lake Tahoe

Soroptimist International of the Tahoe Sierra

Barton Foundation

Tahoe Family Resource Center

Latino Affairs Commission

LT Unified School District

El Dorado County Public Health Department

El Dorado Public Library

South Lake Tahoe Women’s Center
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Dr. Jenifer Norris of Alpine Family Practice

Dairy Council of California

Safeway, South Lake Tahoe

Choices for Children

Embassy Suites & Echo Restaurant

South Tahoe Public Utility District

Bayer & CCS Medical

Kahle Community Center

Worth & Naccarato Chiropractic

Tahoe Youth & Family Services

Planned Parenthood

City of South Lake Tahoe

CalStar

HOPE & AVID volunteers

Tahoe Daily Tribune

Barton  Health  departments  that  participated  include  Public
Relations,  Community  Clinic,  Barton  Family  Medicine,
Laboratory,  Home  Health  &  Hospice,  Occupational  Medicine,
Engineering  &  Housekeeping,  Auxiliary  and  Barton  Mountain
Café.

We truly hope that you had as much fun as we did in providing
these vital services to our locals.

Sincerely,

Denise  Sloan  Smart,  communications  specialist  for  Barton
Health


